
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Kevin Hollister, long term doyen in Rotarian and mate of Lindsay Davis is a Director at Kemps Credit 
Solutions entertained us Tuesday morning with anecdotes about his early childhood, work experience, 
studies, introduction to Rotary and various Rotary roles over the years, not to mention his specialty of credit 
and debt.  Kevin’s informal address stimulated plenty of question.  Kevin said if you want to check your own 
credit rating then link onto https://www.mycreditfile.com.au/products-services/my-credit-file  

 

 

 



 

 
 

Footy Tipping is on again.  Lindsay has sent you all a message.  Editor’s Note: Let’s hope he can make the 
rules a little more convoluted this year. 

 

 

 
Lindsay has sent you a message.  

 It's back - Whooohoooo!!!  
And you know that THIS IS YOUR YEAR to pick up some prizes and show your 
talent.  
 
Entry for the 2018 footy tipping competition is still only $20, which includes a $10 
donation to THE ROTARY FOUNDATION, with all remaining money used for prizes.  
 
Last year’s participants just need to sign in. There is no need to register again.  
 
And why not invite family, club members and friends? Just pass this email on.  
New participants can go to the site www.footytips.com.au/comps/d9520 or email 
me on d9520.rotary.footy@gmail.com for instructions.  
Payment details will follow shortly. It’s that easy.  
 
Be part of the FUN of Rotary District 9520 Footy Tipping in 2018.  
 
Good luck. LET THE GAMES BEGIN.  
Lindsay  

Login to ESPNfootytips to reply to this message.  
 
To view this message, click here  

Regards, 
The team from ESPNfootytips 
http://www.footytips.com.au 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

  

The key points from our recent Board meeting were: 

 We will be introducing a new accounting package XERO to manage the Club accounts.  Although it 
will cost a little, we understand that the time savings by both Treasurer and members is worth it.  
Although we have been discussing this for a while, we found an interesting article online ( 
https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000050156/en-au/files/page/xero-for-rotary/xero-for-
rotary/XERO-for-Rotary.pdf  ) that helped confirm our thinking.  We have been in contact with the 
author, who has offered to help setup the account. 

 The market committee are looking to hold a “Thank You” gathering for stall-holders. This event will 
help promote good relationships between stallholders and provide an opportunity to get feedback. 

 Having recently announced the imminent departure of two of our members, we ALL need to be 
thinking about opportunities to promote Rotary amongst our peers and the community, with a view 
to growing our membership base. 

 The Reel Event (TRE) is fast approaching.  The TRE committee and Board will establish a budget for 
the project. 
 

 

We have the opportunity to meet our world president Ian Risely in Murray Bridge on Sat 10th March.  This 
catered event will be held in the Town Hall and cost $30pp.  You can book through trybooking: 
https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=347079  on District's web site - calendar of event or the 
Mobilong Club's website http://www.rotarynews.info/club3764 . Ian and Suzette are already booked to go. 

We have six members plus two additional spouses going to the District Conference, March 23-25.  That is 
great news. I find the Conference, both immensely interesting and immensely inspirational.  Apart from the 
formal speaker program, the opportunity to interact one on one with other Rotarians from around the 
region and hear their stories of what has worked and importantly what has not worked, is very valuable. 

: Consider donating to the Kenyan Orphanage 

through the link: https://www.facebook.com/ZaidiyaDreams/ .. 

 

 
No Meeting Next Tuesday POST PUBLIC HOLIDAY.  The next meeting is the following Tuesday 20th March 
 



 

 
 

 

 Sat 10th March : Meet Ian Risley at Muray Bridge 
 Sun 11th March: Magill Sunrise Market (8am-12noon) – check the roster 
 Mar 23-25:  District Conference at Tanunda 
 Wed 4th April, joint Rotary meeting at the Kensington Hotel hearing about a Kenyan Orphanage 
 (tentative) Sat 5th May: Hands On construction in Firle Shopping Centre 

 

Rotary Magill Sunrise holds an art and craft market in the carpark of the Campbelltown Library on the 2nd 
Sunday of the month (excluding July) from 8am – 12 noon.   
Our next market will be on 11th MARCH.   
Check us out on facebook:   https://www.facebook.com/Magill-Sunrise-Market-135928306495529/  

 

 

 

 

 
President Rotary Club of Magill Sunrise 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Ian Coat Colin Hill 



 

 
 

 

Tuesday 6.50 for 7.00am 
First and Third Tuesday of the Month (except after a Public Holiday) 

Hectorville Sporting Club, Fisher Street, Magill
 

magill@rotaryclub.org.au

www.magill.rotary.org.au/

www.facebook.com/rotarymagill
 
  



 

 
 

http://www.rotary9520.org/ 

 
 

 

 

 

 

6.30pm Campbelltown Hectorville Community Daly Oval, Fisher St Hectorville 

6.15pm St Peter’s Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 
6.30pm Kent Town The Kent Town Hotel 76 Rundle Street, Kent Town 

7.15am Eastwood Royal Coach 24 Dequetteville Tce, Kent Town 
1.00pm Norwood Manto Café Parade, Norwood  
6.30pm Norwood Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 
6.30pm Burnside The Maylands Hotel 67 Phillis St, Maylands 
6.30pm Morialta The Rezz Hotel 20 Hamilton Tce, Newton 

No Meetings
 

 
Norwood Rotary 
2nd and 4th Wednesdays at Manto Café 
1st, 3rd and 5th Wednesdays at Kensi Hotel 

  



 

 
 

 
The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of a worthy enterprise and in 

particular to encourage and foster: 
The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service. 

High ethical standards in business and professions: the recognition of the worthiness of all useful occupations: 
and the dignifying by every Rotarian of their occupation as an opportunity to serve society. 

The application of the ideal service by every Rotarian to their personal, business and community life. 
The advancement of international understanding, goodwill and peace through a world fellowship of business 

and professional people united in the ideal of service. 

 
 

The Four Way Test of the things we think, say or do: 
 

Is it the truth? 
Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 
Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 
 

For good food, good fellowship and the opportunity to serve through Rotary we give thanks. 
 
 

 


